

Land Use Planning and Transportation Directorate

Mr. Paddy Doherty, Chief Executive, Dublin Bus, Head Office. 59/60 Upper O'Connell Street, Dublin 1

Ref: LACM Jan15 E. Motion

28th January 2015

Re: Re-instatement of 25 Bus Service to Dodsboro Area Prior to 7am

Dear Mr. Doherty,

At the Lucan Area Committee Meeting held on 27th January 2015 the following motion was approved:-

"That this Council will on behalf of the Lucan Area Committee make contact with Dublin Bus to request the return of the 25 bus in Dodsboro prior to 7am."

Please let me have your response at your convenience to enable me to revert to the Committee.

Yours sincerely,

Tom Curtin

Administrative Officer

Roads Department